
Adarsha Comprehensive College of Education and Research Pune  

Academic Year 2024-25 

Important Announcement for Fresh Batch (2024-26) F. Y. B. Ed. students  

On the behalf of Adarsha College, I 

welcome you all in Adarsha Family.  

Academic Year for F. Y. B. Ed. 2024-25 

will start on 04-10-2024. However, the Student 

Induction Programme will start from 30-09-

2024. All students of the F.Y.B.Ed. will attend 

college regularly from 30th September 2024 

onwards according to the timetable announced 

from time to time.  

 

        Sd/-  

Dr. Mohan Kamble  

      I/ c Principal 


